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RAKSHA BANDHAN DONATION DRIVE
A GESTURE OF LOVE AND SHARING

“The smallest act of kindness is worth more than the grandest intention.” – Oscar Wilde

Dear Parents,

The Social Service Club of the school is organising a special visit to Mala Gramodyog Seva Sansthan -
a home for children on 7 August 2025.

To make this occasion meaningful, we invite students to come forward and share simple tokens of
love such as: Rakhis, Non-Perishable food items & Stationery items.

Even the smallest contribution can make a significant difference. Through this gesture, our students
will learn the importance of empathy, kindness, and community service.

We request you to encourage your ward to participate in this noble cause and send in the donations
to respective Class teachers by 5th August 2025.

Let us come together to celebrate the true spirit of Raksha Bandhan—by sharing love and spreading
smiles.

Amita Ganjoo
(Principal)
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